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Alumni Board of Advisors President’s Report – Mark Witthar, 853

Dear Fraters:

On behalf of the Delta Nu Board of Advisors, I want to thank all of you for your commitment and involvement.

We are winding down another successful school year and we are continuing to make progress. A good
example of that progress is the fact that we will be hosting not one, but two wedding receptions at the house
this summer. One is for a Frater that left a short time ago and one is for a Frater that left Maryville some 25
years ago! That truly tells you how strong our bond is and how much it means to people. It is also an
illustration of what a fantastic million dollar property we have. I invite you to go to www.nwtke.com and take
the virtual tour. If you have not done so, please take a moment and see what a fantastic facility we have in
Maryville.

In my last note to you, I spoke about changing
the culture of the active chapter. Please do
not misunderstand me; these are fine young
men who are doing a great job. However, any
strong organization has a culture of pride,
honor and self-respect. We need to improve in
this area and one key is our new member
training. We have two alumni that are
dedicating time and effort to this process. We
need to help these young men understand our
traditions, our heritage and what makes us
proud to be Delta Nu TKEs. If you have
thoughts or ideas, we welcome your input. Many aspects of the fraternity experience have changed over the
years, but one that never changes is our bond. Learning the Delta Nu way of doing things is a key to creating a
strong bond.

I would be remiss if I did not mention our upcoming golf outing. This has clearly become our signature event
and I hope that all of you will plan to attend. Whether you come to play golf or just catch up with old friends,
please come back and let’s all have a great time. The golf tournament is scheduled for Friday, May 31st in
Maryville.

Thank you for taking the time to read this edition of the Delta Nu Review. I hope that all of you will take a
moment and either call or e-mail an old friend. You will be glad you did.

Yours in the Bond, Mark B. Witthar, 853
Chairman, Delta Nu Board of Advisors mwitthar@ford.com
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Active Chapter Report – Prytanis - Max Sollars, 1592
– Grammateus - Tobias Weddle, 1597

Recruitment and Chapter Size: This spring we had one of the largest
spring rush classes in recent memory. We signed 6 of the 7 bids given
out. Pledge training has begun and our Hegemon, Taylor Flora, 1537, is
teaching the new members what it means to be a TKE. With the
addition of these new members, we have an active chapter size of 81
men. Delta Nu is now the second largest fraternity on campus. We
have 9 men graduating in May and 4 others graduated at the Winter
break. With so many graduates, Delta Nu will focus on fall 2013

recruitment like never before! Replacing these Actives will be a
challenge, so if you know of any individuals attending NWS,U be sure to
pass along the contact information to Max Sollars, Chapter President

If we continue to implement our rush strategy of “Each Man Get a

Man”, we will be able to attract quality candiates. Each active chapter member has agreed to recruit one man to make

Delta-Nu one of the top TKE chapters in the nation.

Philanthropic Events: TKE has been extremely active on campus in

the area of Philanthropy. We have made it a priority for our

members to get involved with as many philanthropic events as

possible. The men of Delta Nu have accumulated over 1,000 man

hours and have been involved in several community service events.

We participated in the St. Jude’s letter writing convention. This fund

raising event involved 60 chapter members each writing 25 letters

requesting chairitable donations. We ranked 2nd for the most people

involved out of all the other organizations . We also had more than

10 Fraters run in the “Phi Mu Annual 5K”, and those non-runners

turned out to support the event hosted by the women of Phi Mu. We 2 Faters, Brock Spinner and Tobias Weddle,

compete in the Colden Plunge. This plunge is a way of raising money for Special Olympics. Although neither of them

ended up being finalist, they still were nominated by Northwest and

raised over $260 for Special Olympics. At homecoming, one of the

events was canned art. We donated hundreds of cans of food for

this event and were recognized on campus as a major contributor.

We sponsored a Trick-Or-Treat for canned food at the end of October

and collected even more cans to donate. Three Fraters were

nominated to participate in Mr. Northwest, a philanthropic event put

on by Alpha Sigma Alpha where we donated money for each

nominee. The entire chapter turned out to participate. We have

been involved in many tournaments hosted by other fraternities for

philanthropic purposes and are signed up to participate in a Kickball tournament to raise money for St. Judes. We took

2nd place in the St. Judes 3 on 3 basketball tournamen and during the past semester, the men of Delta Nu have donated

more than $1,200 to charity. Our man-hours and donations for philanthropy will increase after we host our“Camping for

Cans” event in the middle of April, our annual Concert open to the public and the “Mustache March” event.
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Involvement and Alumni Relations: Delta Nu has made great progress in interactions with Delta Nu Alumni. This spring,

8 active members attended the TKE Regional Leadership conference in Kansas City. These men came back with fresh

ideas and a new understanding of leadership. The men of Delta Nu dominated campus intramurals this year with 1st

place in 5 on 5 Basketball and Ping Pong as well as winning

2nd place in Football, Walleyball and 3 on 3 Basketball. By

participating and placing in about 80% of the events offered,

we were able to win the Title this year!

Our school Spirit and support of Northwest athletics is also

off the charts! The chapter won a cash prize for our turnout

and enthusiastic support of our Northwest Basketball team.

We received recognition by the local newspaper, local news

channel, Northwest Homepage and our success was HUGE

over social media with players and coaches thanking us for

our support. In the future, Delta Nu plans to have a tent

setup to tailgate during all 2013 home football games, so please plan to join the active chapter not just for homecoming

and Arrowhead games, but for all home games.

Three of our members are officers on Student Senate. In addition, Frater Maxwell Sollars is the treasurer for the IFC,

Frater Tobias Weddle was recently initiated into Blue Key and Frater Brock Spinner is currently the President of Blue Key.

The new Executive Board set the goal to be the most involved and well-rounded organization on campus and we are well

on our way to being the most involved and supportive men on the Northwest Missouri State University campus.

Y.I.T.B., Prytanis - Max Sollars, 1592, s511851@mail.nwmissouri.edu

and Grammateus - Tobias Weddle, 1597, s512146@mail.nwmissouri.edu

Graduating Seniors Report – Nick Funesti, Histor, 1583

Below are the 9 graduating and 4 graduated Delta Nu Seniors. Each one of these men is looking for their first job

opportunity and would love some help from any interested in alumni. Please read the short narrative and feel free to

contact them directly if you want more information. One of the major benefits of membership in TKE Delta Nu is the

access to the network of more than 1,500 living alumni.

Frater Name Scroll

Year In

School

Expected

Graduation

Date City State School Email

Cell Phone

Number Major

Brock Spinner 1555 Senior Spring 2013 St. Joseph MO S505432@mail.nwmissouri.edu 816-752-5425 Business Mgmt & Marketing

Aaron Hoeing 1557 Senior Spring 2013 Arnold MO s504862@mail.nwmissouri.edu 636-579-1308 Wildlife Ecology and Cons

Bret Stevenson 1565 Senior Spring 2013 Trimble MO s505445@mail.nwmissouri.edu 816-804-2760 Managment/Marketing

Kyle Curtis 1566 Senior Spring 2013 St. Joseph MO S504609@mail.nwmissouri.edu 816-262-2541 Management Information Sy

Kellen Schroeder 1554 Senior Summer 2013 Lexington NE s505347@mail.nwmissouri.edu 308-746-1375 Parks and Recreation Mang

Nate Beaver 1552 Senior Spring 2013 Smithville MO S504404@mail.nwmissouri.edu 816-262-2748 Management/marketing

Ryan Wolkey 1571 Senior Spring 2013 Maryville MO s505621@mail.nwmissouri.edu 816-977-3737 CCR

Gunnerson Sumy 1564 Senior Dec 2012 St. Joseph MO s503916@mail.nwmissouri.edu 816-646-2114 Political Science

Zach Crawford 1542 Senior Dec 2012 Kearney MO S403006@mail.nwmissouri.edu 816-377-2106 CCR & History

Austin Montgomery 1532 Senior Dec 2012 Lee's Summit MO s501490@mail.nwmissouri.edu 816-588-4882 Broadcasting

Chris Fuller 1538 Senior Dec 2012 West Des Moines IA s501152@mail.nwmissouri.edu 515-210-7774 Animal Science

Dan Wilkinson 1568 Senior Spring 2013 St. Joseph MO s505597@mail.nwmissouri.edu 816-387-3921 Psychology

Taylor Flora 1537 Senior Spring 2013 Parkvillve MO s502196@mail.nwmissouri.edu 818-686-2780 Sports Media
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Please review the brief summary of each graduating senior below. If you know of companies that are hiring or are in a
position to offer them an opportunity within your organization, their contact information has been provided.

2012 December Graduates
Zach Crawford, 1542, Zmizzou@hotmail.com
(816) 377-2106
Major: Social Sciences & Comprehensive Crisis Response
Career: Department of Homeland Security or The Department
of Defense
Preferred Location: Kansas City

I am currently working at Insight Print and Display in their
marketing division, near City Market in Kansas City, MO.
However, my goal is to obtain a position at The Department of
Homeland Security or The Department of Defense. I am also
interested in other opportunities in the marketing business.

Gunner Sumy, 1564, gunnersumy@gmail.com
(816) 646-2114
Major: Political Science
Career: Law/Politics
Preferred Location: Kansas City

In the fraternity I held a variety of positions including Prytanis,
Internal Epi-Prytanis, and Rush Chairman. I was a Blue Key
member, officer of IFC and leader in the student senate while I
maintained a 3.8 GPA and graduated in 3.5 years from
NWMSU.

I am a strong leader, hard worker and am willing to take on
any task.

2013 Spring Graduates
Nate Beaver, 1552, nathan_64506@yahoo.com
(816-262-2748)
Major: Business Management/Marketing
Career: Sales Analyst or Consultant. Marketing, Advertising,
Public Relations
Preferred Location: Kansas City

NWMSU Experience: I was elected Vice-President at Delta Nu
and established the chapter’s philanthropic activities and
homecoming affairs. I served as Hegemon for a class of 24
new members. I was President of my pledge class and was
responsible for integrating 35 new members. I served as a
member of the IFC Philanthropic Board. I was also the Junior
Class member of the American Marketing Association and Tau
Kappa Epsilon Student Representative.

Brock Spinner, 1555, s505432@mail.nwmissouri.edu (816)-
752-5425
Major: Business Management & Marketing
Career: Sales and sales management, sports management,
marketing, and sales
Preferred Location: Kansas City, Omaha, Des Moines

NWMSU Experience: I served as a rush chairman during
multiple semesters as well as social chair, philanthropy chair,
and Hypophetes. Currently, I serve as the Executive Treasurer
of Student Senate and President of the Blue Key Honor
Society. I am a member of the NWMSU Student
Ambassadors, the American Marketing Association, and Order
of Omega. I work 20 hours a week and maintained a 3.96
GPA. I would like to pursue earning my MBA in Business
Administration and hope to obtain a graduate position at
NWMSU.

Aaron Hoeing, 1557, aaron1557@gmail.com (636) 579-1308
Major: Comprehensive Wildlife Ecology and Conservation
Career: Wildlife Management or Dept. of Conservation
Preferred Location: Anywhere in the US

NWMSU Experience: Some of my skills include the
identification of birds, mammals, reptiles, and plants and
trees. I am also proficient with technology, like computers,
phones, and GPS systems. As a member of TKE, I held the
following leadership positions, Crysophylos, DD chair,
Philanthropy chair, and Hegemon assistant.

Bret Stevenson, 1565,
Major: Double Major Business Management and Marketing
Career: Entry level occupation in marketing
Preferred Location: Kansas City, Omaha, Des Moines

NWMSU experience: I financed 50% of my education by
working 25-35 hours a week and was on the Dean’s list for 2
consecutive semesters. I have held the offices of both
President and Vice President of the 90 member active
chapter. I helped lead the chapter to achieve the highest
honor given to our organization, a Top TKE award. I was the
New Member Assistant Educator and was in charge of setting
up philanthropic events and fundraiser activities.
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2013 Summer Graduates
Kellen Schroeder, 1554, kschroeder2790@gmail.com
(308)746-1375

Major: Parks & Recreation Management
Career: Resorts Management
Preferred Location: USA

I am also interested in an internship program for college
credit which is required to complete my degree.

Ryan Wolkey, 1571, rwolkey@me.com
(816) 977-3737
Major: Comprehensive Crisis Response Minor: Psychology
Career: Emergency Management, Homeland Security,
humanitarian or disaster response and relief
Preferred Location: East or West Coast and Internationally.

My expected graduation date is Summer 2013.

Y.I.T.B., Nick Funesti, Historian, 1583, s506170@mail.nwmissouri.edu

Pledge Trainer Report – Taylor Flora, Hegemon – Spring 2013, 1537

Please join me as we welcome the 6 new members to our great fraternity.

Delta Nu’s many strengths begin with the positive traditions
that have been established and maintained through our TKE
training during the pledge process. Teaching the new
pledges the traditions, rituals and songs is just the beginning
of building a bond that many of us hold dear many years
after graduation. Through this process, we begin to build the
Fraternity for Life. We are concentrating on training
programs that lead to a deeper understanding of our values
and to a greater respect for those that went before us while being mindful of those that will follow. The new members
have daily study hours at the TKE house and we are using video of TKE History like this one.
http://rjtrphoto.smugmug.com/Delta-Nu-TKE/Videos

Build Better Men for a Better World. The new member training program is designed to educate
these men in the ways of the fraternity and to help then become better students and well
respected gentleman.

Each week, we will have a different life lesson that needs to be mastered and applied. We work
on leadership skills, philanthropy, brotherhood, respect and knowledge and history of TKE and
Delta Nu. We are helping these new members come together and build a bond that will stay
with them a lifetime.

Y.I.T.B., Taylor Flora, 1537, Hegemon - Spring 2013, s502196@mail.nwmissouri.edu

New Member Name Hometown Major Year

Taylor Hardin Maysville, MO Broadcast & Audio Production Freshman

Colton Livingston Kansas City, MO Management Information Systems Freshman

Dzi Nguyen Kansas City, MO Business Managment Freshman

Nicholas Nigh Omaha, NE Pre-Med Freshman

Peter Anderberg III Kansas City, MO Business Managment Freshman

Garrett Hellon Blue Springs, MO Business Managment Junior
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Alumni and Housing Committee Treasurer’s Report – Chris Holder, 1362

Fraters, at the close of the first quarter of 2013, here is the status of the accounts.

Alumni Assn. Account Housing Account

Alumni Association 2012 Balance $17,010* Property Checking Accounts: $47,463*

(*$11,700 of this cash prepaid dues for future years) (Balance represents combined Chapter and Alumni checking accounts)

Capital Improvements (Short-Term): $4,852 Property Security Deposits: $10,800

Capital Improvements (Long-Term): $4,470 Property Savings Account $2,636

Fire Fund Precedes Remaining $6,305

Total: $32,980 Total: $60,899

Mortgage Report

Loan Balance as of 3/20/2013 is $329,680. Interest Rate of 4.10% starting May 1, 2012 expiring on May 1, 2017
Minimum monthly payment of $2,620 per month based on 180 months payment to retire loan on April 31, 2027
Currently we pay $3,200 a month and will have a loan balance on May 1, 2017 of $220,000. If the rate remained at
4.10% in 2017 and we make payments of $3,200 monthly, we would pay off the mortgage in 2022.
The property is insured for $1,449,038 and our annual premium is $4,825. We got several other quotes that were all
much higher.
Y.I.T.B., Chris Holder, 1362, Treasurer-Alumni and Housing Committee Chris67_99@yahoo.com

TKE Delta Nu On-Line Museum – Rich Reetz, 650

Delta Nu on-line Museum - We continue to get new visitors to the site
all the time. Thanks to recent contributions from Frater Jim Hawkins
we scored a few new photos from the 1960s. He also supplied us with
a photo from a 50 year reunion held in 2007 with Lou Haning #57, Art
Buckingham #10, B.D. Owen #77, and Stan Stewart #44. This is
excellent stuff. Thank you Frater Hawkins.

We still need more content, more memories! Please rummage
through that old shoebox that's been gathering dust in your basement,
pull out those old tattered and off colored pictures of you and your
guys doing something embarrassing, crazy, charitable, heroic, or just
plain hangin' out together and we'll post 'em. As Bluto said as he

invited the two young freshmen into the house during rush, "it don't
cost nothing".

We also need to complete our composite section. Currently we are
missing 77-78, 85-86 or 95-96. If you have one of those mini photos
of it we'll scan it.

If you and your "bros" convene an annual meeting like, the Kansas
City reunion, the yearly Bowling Tournament or the Golf
Tournament, forward them to us and we'll put them into the
museum so everyone can look at them and say "he doesn't look bad
at that age", "wow he had that mustache forever", "nice backswing",
or just plain "what the ....."

Y.I.T.B., Richard Reetz, 650, Museum Curator 323-633-3175
rjtr@sbcglobal.net
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Delta Nu Alumni Association – Brad Shelton, 651
The Alumni Association held its annual meeting in Kansas City on March 2, 2013. While
the huge snowfall had a negative impact on turnout, those hearty fraters that braved the
weather had a great time. We voted on the proposed budget and slate of officers for the
next year. Please see that list of officers and budget at the end of this newsletter. We
started planning for the 60th Anniversary of Delta Nu in the spring of 2014 and we have
started a campaign to raise money to renovate the kitchen in the house. More on both
of these events can be found under the Philanthropic and social headings in this newsletter.

Thanks to all 180 of the current members of the Delta Nu Alumni Association for your support during this last year!
These dues support the newsletter, the funding of the web site and on-line museum, the postage and general operating
costs associated with the Board of Advisors and Alumni Assn. If you have not joined the DNAA and want to see a
current list of the dues paying members of the Delta Nu please review these charts.

Total of 180 Fraters currently in the DNAA with 17 past members

DNAA Member & Scroll Term

No of

Years DNAA Member & Scroll Term

No of

Years DNAA Member & Scroll Term

No of

Years DNAA Member & Scroll Term

No of

Years

Richard Dinkel - 14 3Yr 6 Arthur Nelson - 586 3Yr 3 Don Edwards - 727 3Yr 3 Thomas Leeper - 1001 1Yr 3

Millard Haning - 57 1Yr 1 Arthur Jablonski - 604 3Yr 6 Shawn Francis - 729 2Yr 5 Terry Pederson - 1002 3Yr 3

George White - 76 2Yr 2 W. John Legler - 605 3Yr 3 Glen Gude - 730 3Yr 3 Brett Cooper - 1046 3Yr 3

Donald Beeson - 78 3Yr 5 Clifford Birdsell - 608 2Yr 4 Hal Martens - 735 3Yr 6 Jeffrey Roe - 1105 3Yr 3

Robert Williamson - 95 1Yr 2 Dennis Christensen - 611 3Yr 3 Thomas Mussallem - 737 3Yr 4 Roger Wilson - 1019 2Yr 2

E. L. Reed - 96 3Yr 6 Randy Dix - 612 3Yr 3 Ronald Willis - 750 3Yr 5 Michael Reiff - 1120 3Yr 6

Benny Johnson - 104 3Yr 6 James Green - 616 3Yr 4 Gregory Kizzier - 757 3Yr 5 Kevin Malick - 1143 3Yr 3

Jerry Poch - 116 1Yr 5 Eddy Hansen - 619 3Yr 3 Timothy Baak - 773 3Yr 3 Jerrad Popp - 1144 3Yr 3

Dwight Grantham - 125 3Yr 3 Jerold Overstreet - 625 2Yr 4 Bradley Brenner - 774 3Yr 3 Christopher Johnson - 1167 3Yr 3

Rodney Burrell - 187 3Yr 3 Dick Rabenold - 626 3Yr 3 Steven Brightwell - 775 3Yr 5 Tracy Bottoms - 1174 2Yr 2

John Campbell - 235 3Yr 6 Greg Thompson - 630 4Yr 4 Max Knudsen - 779 3Yr 4 John Schaad - 1211 3Yr 3

Richard Jackson - 264 3Yr 3 Ronald Woolsey - 633 3Yr 4 Curt Petersen - 782 3Yr 3 Jason Klindt - 1278 1Yr 1

Gary Magill - 270 2Yr 2 Robert Black - 636 3Yr 4 Jeffrey Taylor - 784 3Yr 6 Jason Washam - 1320 1Yr 1

Floyd Propst - 276 3Yr 4 Virgil Kempf - 637 3Yr 6 David Brown - 799 3Yr 3 Jacob Akehurst - 1329 3Yr 4

Forrest Schnobrich - 280 3Yr 5 Frank Montera - 639 3Yr 3 Rusty Hathcock - 800 3Yr 3 Brian Carroll - 1354 2Yr 4

Orlo Shroyer - 281 3Yr 6 Bobbie Nielsen - 640 1Yr 4 Jon Cundiff - 805 3Yr 3 Christopher Holder - 1362 2Yr 5

James Hawkins - 294 3Yr 3 Terry French - 645 3Yr 3 Steve Fox - 806 3Yr 3 Brent Steffens - 1384 3Yr 3

Douglas Johnson - 295 3Yr 3 Lee Greve - 646 2Yr 3 Scott Ooton - 810 3Yr 3 Nathan Welch - 1386 3Yr 3

Douglas Steele - 310 3Yr 3 Kevin Kemmerer - 648 3Yr 3 John Pitts - 812 2Yr 2 Nick Brummel - 1420 3Yr 4

Philip Burmeister - 315 3Yr 3 Nelson Randall - 649 3Yr 6 Michael Gallagher - 815 3Yr 3 Michael Russell - 1467 3Yr 4

Ronald Gayler - 317 3Yr 3 Richard Reetz - 650 3Yr 3 Kevin Weishar - 824 3Yr 3 Cameron Hill - 1491 3Yr 4

Larry Apple - 325 3Yr 3 Bradley Shelton - 651 3Yr 6 Kenneth Yeager - 826 2Yr 3 Joe Herman - 1536 1Yr 1

Larry Gerdes - 334 3Yr 3 Lonnie Boeding - 657 3Yr 3 Jeffery Rice - 833 3Yr 3 Josh Grandquist - 1540 1Yr 1

Douglas Keever - 344 3Yr 3 Dennis Cox - 659 3Yr 6 Darren Evans - 850 3Yr 3 Brian Ascheman - 1541 1Yr 1

Stephen Neuroth - 349 3Yr 3 Stephen Driever - 662 3Yr 3 Roger Leeper - 851 2Yr 4 Ryan Jackson - 1547 1Yr 1

Paul Northup - 350 3Yr 3 Stephen Freel - 663 2Yr 3 Mark Witthar - 853 3Yr 4 Rick Swaney - 1533 1Yr 1

Charles Riley - 351 3Yr 3 T. Scott Keilbey - 666 3Yr 6 Roger Tullberg - 856 3Yr 6 Chris Fuller - 1538 1Yr 1

Richard Griffin - 371 3Yr 3 Tom Korte - 668 1Yr 4 Ronald Beaver - 858 3Yr 4 Carson Riedel - 200937 2Yr 4

John Schroeder - 382 2Yr 2 Steven Searcy - 673 3Yr 3 Michael Christensen - 861 3Yr 3 Jeff Borchardt - 419146 3Yr 3

Reginald Turnbull - 430 3Yr 3 Richard Westbrook - 675 3Yr 3 Tim Crites - 862 3Yr 5

Keith Jorgensen - 438 3Yr 3 Gregory Wever - 676 3Yr 3 Scott Meier - 868 Li feti me 88

William Copic - 445 3Yr 3 Paul Zellhoefer - 677 3Yr 3 Todd Schuler - 871 3Yr 4 Past Members of DNAA

Billy Ingels - 508 3Yr 3 Dale Glantz - 678 3Yr 4 Daniel Canchola - 873 3Yr 3 Brownnie Polley - 298 2Yr 2

Thomas Myers - 509 3Yr 3 Steven Wallach - 680 3Yr 6 Ronnie Edwards - 874 3Yr 4 William Reiff - 320 2Yr 2

Lawrence Turk - 522 3Yr 3 Rodney Auxier - 681 3Yr 3 Edward Moscato - 886 2Yr 5 Jerry Knauss - 345 2Yr 2

Bruce Turpin - 523 3Yr 3 Terry Barmann - 682 3Yr 4 Mark Rinker - 895 3Yr 3 Eric Humar - 679 1Yr 1

Bruce Barlow - 533 3Yr 5 Joel Harres - 690 3Yr 2 David Bray - 897 3Yr 3 Michael Cully - 687 2Yr 2

Boyd Campbell - 534 3Yr 3 Cary Hiltgen - 691 3Yr 3 Dale Carstens - 898 3Yr 3 Tad Trecker - 739 3Yr 3

Stephen Eckard - 536 3Yr 4 Roger Johnson - 694 2Yr 2 Michael Harbit - 899 2Yr 3 Timothy Golden - 787 2Yr 2

Richard "Fuzzy" Glenn - 538 2Yr 2 Mark Martens - 695 3Yr 6 David Teeter - 901 3Yr 6 Tom Ibarra - 808 1Yr 1

Merle Jones - 541 3Yr 6 John Moore - 697 3Yr 5 David Petersen - 903 3Yr 3 Jon Grider - 839 2Yr 2

Don Morris - 547 6Yr 3 Shannon Quinn - 700 3Yr 4 Bill Adams - 905 3Yr 3 Bernard Batliner - 847 2Yr 2

Darwin Rold - 549 Li feti me 88 Rick Spencer - 704 3Yr 6 Anthony Dorrel - 920 2Yr 4 Robert Noren - 910 3Yr 3

Terry Snavely - 555 3Yr 3 Bradley Wallach - 706 3Yr 5 Stephen Moss - 927 3Yr 5 Scott Witmer - 1134 1Yr 1

James Waters - 557 3Yr 3 Benjamin Westman - 707 3Yr 3 Joseph Saubers - 930 3Yr 6 Ryan Marriott - 1315 1Yr 1

Randell Jennings - 563 3Yr 3 Michael Wutke - 708 2Yr 5 Kevin Smith - 932 3Yr 6 Joe Masciovecchio - 1462 1Yr 1

Brian Lohafer - 564 2Yr 3 Ronald Caton - 711 3Yr 3 Thomas Drustrup - 943 2Yr 4 Vince Tobin - 1486 1Yr 1

John Newberry - 568 3Yr 5 Bert Hoeck - 715 1Yr 3 Jeffrey Rutledge - 946 1Yr 3 Brooks Swanson - 1494 1Yr 1

Michael Gee - 578 2Yr 5 Thomas Wood - 722 3Yr 3 David Cox - 960 3Yr 3 Thomas Hutchinson - 1517 1Yr 1

James Gillham - 579 3Yr 3 Mark Cherry - 725 3Yr 3 Jeff Greiner - 974 3Yr 3 As of March 20, 2013
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We continue to add pictures to the walls of the TKE House in an effort to tie the past with the present and to remind all
of us of those that went before us. We hope to have composites of all 60 years of Delta Nu on the walls by May 31,
2014. We are asking you to find those pictures of you 50 years or 5 years ago and send them to us for inclusion in the
Delta Nu Museum. We will scan and load them onto the web site and return the originals to you.

IN MEMORIAM

As we become aware of Fraters who have passed into The Chapter Eternal, we will continue
to update our records. If you know of other Fraters that may have passed away or if we
have a frater listed here by mistake, please, contact brad.shelton@nwtke.com.
If you’d like to make a donation to the memorial fund in their name to help memorialize
them with a brick on the Dick Wiles TKE of Life Donors wall, please contact us. Once a fund
reaches $500, a brick with the Frater’s name will be placed on the wall. Please review the list
at the end of this newsletter.

CHAPTER ETERNAL

Since our last newsletter we have become aware of 5 Delta Nu Fraters who have entered the Chapter Eternal. They are
listed below. Please keep these Fraters and their families in your thoughts.

To view the obituaries of these men, go to http://www.nwtke.com/content/obituaries

To update your contact information please log on to: http://www.nwtke.com/content/tke-AlumniUpdate
For more information on the Alumni Association log on to http://www.nwtke.com/content/alumni-association/ and look

for the JOIN button or contact Brad Shelton below. Non-tax deductible donation dues can be paid online or you
can mail a check to: Delta Nu Alumni Association, 1805 Arabian Ave, Naperville, IL 60565.

Y.I.T.B., Brad Shelton, 651, TKE Delta Nu Alumni Assn. Membership Director brad.shelton@nwtke.com

Philanthropic Committee - Brian Carroll, DN 1354

Frater Bruce Barlow and Frater Dave Teeter continue to do a tremendous job on the
Peter J Greve and TKE Scholarship funds. We currently have an opening for the
Special Projects Fund Manager. For more information on how you can get involved,
please contact me at the email below. Despite back to back multiple winners of the
PJG Scholarship, we continue to build the cash reserves in the Peter J Greve
Scholarship Fund with the successful “SuperBowl Squares” campaign. The TKE
Scholarship Fund and the Special Projects Fund continue to maintain their balances.
While all funds have a balance sufficient to award the scholarships this year, we will
need to step up our efforts to raise those balances in 2013.

We want to thank all those that have contributed to the Fire Fund, and have made the renovations to the house
possible. There are still opportunities to participate in ongoing projects at the house and we appreciate your

SCROLL FULL NAME BIRTH YEAR PLEDGE CLASS Deceased Date

3 Richard D. Pistole 1933 1954 Spring April 13, 2010

72 William L. Merrick 1937 1956 Fall November 5, 2009

183 Giles G. Walter 1940 1959 Fall January 24, 2010

398 Woodrow K. Southard 1946 1965 Fall February 13, 2013

1049 David Ebright 1968 1987 Fall November 19, 2012
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consideration and the continued support to our Fraternity. Look for details on the Kitchen Renovation Project due to
kick off on Delta Nu Founder’s Day in May.

I encourage each of you to join the Delta Nu Alumni Association and get more involved. If you are short of cash, we
could use your donation of a few hours a month to help us in our efforts. This could be as simple as helping host an
event or even nominating someone you think could make a contribution to the efforts of the Alumni Assn. To find out
more information or to donate to any of the funds, visit www.nwtke.com. Just click on the Alumni tab and then on
Donation Opportunities. You can also mail a check to: Delta Nu Alumni Assn., c/o Brad Shelton, 1805 Arabian Ave,
Naperville, IL 60565 with directions on where to direct the donation.

Y.I.T.B., Brian Carroll, 1354, Philanthropic Committee Chairman, brian-carroll-1354@hotmail.com

Recording Secretary Report - Bob Nielsen, 640, nielsenbd1@yahoo.com

Currently I am working with, Tobias Weddle, chapter secretary, to incorporate the active chapter calendar with
BOA/DNAA calendar. The plan is to post it at the house and on the web site to keep all informed of deadlines and
activities. I am also working with the property committee in the tracking of lease payment and parlor fee collections.

Y.I.T.B., Bob Nielsen, 640, BOA Secretary, nielsenbd1@yahoo.com

Scholarships

2012 TKE Scholarship for Delta Nu Active Members, Dave Teeter, 901,

Special thanks to those fraters participating in the TKE Bowling
Tournament this spring and especially to Max Knudsen for
putting together a fundraiser that was earmarked for the TKE
Actives Scholarship Fund. The $1000 amount that will be
divided among those active fraters that meet all criteria will be
applied to their accounts during the 2013-14 academic year.
We hope to grow this fund to an amount that will be a self-
sustainable account in the future, but also a noticeable amount
that will be given each year to those actives that have done a
great job in the classroom and also have made a commitment
on campus, to the chapter and to living in the TKE House. We

appreciate all those that have contributed to this Fund in the past and hopefully will encourage more fraters to go to the
website and contribute to it in the future!

Y.I.T.B., Dave Teeter, 901, Delta Nu TKE Scholarship Fund Chairman, dteeter@mc-wildcats.org

2013 PETER J. GREVE MEMORIAL TKE ALUMNI OF NORTHWEST
MISSOURI STATE UNIVERSITY SCHOLARSHIP

Now into its sixth year the PJG Scholarship continues to
fulfill Pete Greve's vision of helping deserving high school
seniors experience college life at Northwest Missouri State
University. And, for the second consecutive time, the
applicants were so outstanding that two future Bearcats
will be receiving this Scholarship!
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Tyler Crews Turner from Spencer, Tennessee plans on majoring in Sales/Marketing or
something in the business field. He is a three sport varsity athlete; active in his church, 4H,
National Honor Society and, voted by the faculty as Mr. Van Buren High School and Mr.
Senior by the senior class. Tyler was nominated by his grandfather, Darwin Rold, scroll 549.

Allison Mae Reed of Agency, Missouri plans on becoming a Research Scientist in the Medical
field. Honors include Wendy’s High School Heisman Award, Academic in All-State Softball,
and President’s Education Award. Activities include student government, science fair,
cheerleading, softball, yearbook and many others; and, all this while waitressing over 25
hours a week. Allison was nominated by her grandfather, E.L. Reed, scroll 96.

This year’s Super Bowl Squares game was a resounding success with an added benefit that one of the winners donating
his winnings back to the Scholarship. The 4 winners were Randy Buxton, Dennis Christensen, Ron Woolsey and Mark
Worth While the PJG Scholarship continues to grow, we need your donation to continue Pete’s goal of the fund
becoming self-sustaining. Congratulations to our winners and as special thanks to all who participated.

This Scholarship succeeds due to the generosity of fraters like Pete Greve so please think of the Peter J. Greve Memorial
TKE Alumni of Northwest Missouri State University Scholarship when making donations or planning your year-end giving.
For additional information on the Peter J. Greve Memorial TKE Alumni of Northwest Missouri State University
Scholarship, please contact Bruce Barlow.

Y.I.T.B., Bruce Barlow, 533, Alumni Scholarship Chairman tkedn533@comcast.net.

Special Projects Fund through the Teke Education Foundation – Open

Life Loyal Teke Donations to the TKE Education Foundation (TEF) in 2013 can be directed to the Delta Nu Special Projects
Fund. Donors can designate up to 50% of this $500 contribution to the Delta Nu Special Projects Fund. This fund allows
the Delta Nu BOA to use this money for educational purposes like Regional Leadership Conferences and conclave.
Conclave is coming up this summer in Washington, D.C. and Delta Nu has committed to sending 4 active fraters to this
event.

Donations can be made to http://www.nwtke.com/content/special-projects and your tax deductible donation will be
sent to TKE National or you can donate directly to TKE National’s website at www.tke.org. Please consider designating
some part of your donation to the Delta Nu Special Projects Fund specifically.
We would like you to help us reach our goal of more than 20 Delta Nu donors’ participation in the TEF and DN Special
Projects Fund in the 2012-2013 school year. Look for more announcements on fund raising efforts later this year and
continue to visit the website for more on philanthropic opportunities and other ways that you can be involved.

Y.I.T.B., Brian Carroll, 1354, Philanthropic Committee Chairman, brian-carroll-1354@hotmail.com

TKE House Capital Improvement Spring 2013 - Steve Moss, 927

With the house TKE house structural recovery from the fire now complete, the Capital Improvement Funding efforts

have now returned to focus on areas where house improvements are needed.

Looking back, we’ve had some significant accomplishments at the house with the Capital Improvement Funding that

many Fraters have supported over the years. Those completed projects include:
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Installation and building the Officers Board Room and Study Area Installation of the TKE Ritual Equipment closet

Restoration of the old trophy case from the house at 222 W. Cooper Restoration of the old China Cabinet from 222 W. Cooper

Plans for summer 2013 include: Re-configuring the Richard Wiles Teke for Life Alumni

Donor Wall. The donor nameplates were damaged during the fire by the water from

putting out the fire. This has provided an opportunity to build in a few new donor levels

which will recognize TKE donors along the way.

The new donor levels will be as follows: $500, $1,000, $2,500 $5,000, $7,500 and $10,000+.

As you most likely know, individual contributions to the original New TKE House Fund, now

known as the TKE House Capital Improvement Fund have been maintained for each

individual donor since 1996 and are recognized on the

TKE Frater Dick Wiles Bell donor wall in the chapter room.

House Improvement Plans for the Future: The Board of Advisors and the Capital Improvements Committee have

identified the next project that can use your financial support.

In 2013, we hope to complete the Kitchen Renovation, converting it to a modest dual purpose kitchen.

 Primary Kitchen Purpose: Provide our men a safe place to prepare and share individual meals with fellow

fraters as they desire on a day to day basis.
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 Secondary Kitchen Purpose: Provide the TKE chapter and the TKE alumni association an adequate kitchen to

prepare meals for group events. Those events include: Recruitment/Rush Events and TKE Smoker, Parents

Weekend, Homecoming, TKE Memorial Golf Weekend Meals for alumni and other events as needed.

With regard to the improvements made by the TKE Board of

Advisors, I think you’ll agree that the decisions made thus far to

enhance the TKE house are the right ones as our chapter needs

to move forward in the challenging collegiate environment.

Rest assured that TKE and Delta Nu continue to strive for

excellence at Northwest and within all of TKE Nation.

We continue to have dedicated fraters support the active

chapter with donations as well. This pool table was donated by

Frater Kenneth Hamilton and several of the active chapter

members. They donated the funds to purchase this table for the house and have it delivered and set up. Please

consider your 2013 contribution or if you haven’t given in the past, getting started with some support for the fraternity

that has been shaping men and their futures for almost 60 years!

Thank you for continuing the legacy that is Tau Kappa Epsilon at Northwest Missouri State University.

Contributions can be made on line at nwtke.com and click on the Donate icon on the main webpage or to contribute
through the mail, please send your check to Brad Shelton, 1805 Arabian Ave. Naperville, IL 60565 made payable to the
Delta Nu Alumni Association and on the memo line, write “Fire Fund”. This will insure your donation is credited to your
“Teke for Life Wall“ balance.

Y.I.T.B., Steve Moss, 927,Chairman, TKE House Capital Improvement Committee, semoss@socket.net

Social Committee Report – Kevin Kemmerer, 648

2012 Fall Classic @ Arrowhead

October 13th was the annual Fall Classic at Arrowhead between the Bearcats and the defending national Champions, Pitt
State Gorillas. A very rainy fall day which would later cause the game to be delayed twice, tried to put a damper on the
tailgating activities sponsored by the Alumni Association and including the Active Chapter. Thanks to our tent and the
perseverance of Frater Dan Canchola and others, we still were able to have a successful event. Good barbequed food,
cold beverages, brotherhood and ultimately a comeback win by the Bearcats turned a rainy fall day into another good
time for all TKEs that took part in the festivities.

2012 Homecoming

Many Alumni stopped by the House during the course of Homecoming Weekend in early November. The usual
hospitality, camaraderie, and pre and post parade activities were the prelude to another Bearcat victory.

TKE Bowling Tournament

On Sunday February 10th, over 20 Fraters gathered at the North Kansas City Bowling Center for the annual TKE Bowling
Tournament. Frater Max Knudsen spearheaded the effort again this year which made for a fun afternoon and raising
over $200 to put toward the Northwest TKE Scholarship Fund.
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Spring Social Event

The Westport Flea Market was the site on March 3rd for an
Alumni Social event. This event followed up a day of annual
planning by the Delta Nu Board of Advisors at the Northwest
Kansas City Center in Liberty and also in conjunction with TKE
International’s Regional Conference in Kansas City. The evening
had fraters in attendance from virtually all eras. A lot of pictures
and videos were on display from The Delta Nu website. As
always, we enjoyed cold beverages, some of Kansas City’s best
burgers, and shared memories and stories that seem to get even
better every time they are told. A debt of gratitude to Fraters
Brad Shelton and Mark Witthar that were both in from out of
town and were responsible for coordinating all the festivities.

2013 TKE Memorial Golf Tournament

Coming up next on the calendar is the annual TKE Memorial
Golf Tournament which will be held at Mozingo in Maryville
on Friday, May 31st. Frater Brent Steffens is busy putting
together all the festivities for our most successful event of the
year. Keep your eyes open for emails and postings on the
NWTKE website and on Facebook for all the particulars. There
are plans to offer lodging at The House again as we did last
year. Tournament entries will be limited to 96 golfers, so plan
to register as soon as the registration is open. As last year, we
will be accepting on-line registrations soon. We plan to open
the house for sleeping accommodations on May 30th And
May 31st on a registration bases as well. Breakfasts are
included in the modest fee to stay in the house. You will need
to bring inflatable beds as well as sleeping bags and towels.

Monthly Get Togethers

We continue to have our Kansas City Alumni Monthly Get Togethers each month. We have a standing time of the
second Wednesday of each month at 5:00 at a sports bar in the Kansas City area. The April Get Together will be at
tanners in Overland Park. We also sometimes utilize The Quaff and are considering other sites as well. We would love
to have some new Fraters join us for these gatherings.

TKE Delta Nu Group on Facebook

Over 350 Alumni & Actives are connected through the TKE Delta Nu Group page on Facebook.com. Using the
search bar at the top of any Facebook page, type TKE Delta Nu to find our group page. This is a “members only”

page dedicated to Alumni or Active TKE Delta Nu Fraters. This way we are free to openly engage in dialogue not seen by
non-TKE friends, family, and co-workers. We encourage all Fraters to request membership today!!!

Y.I.T.B., Kevin Kemmerer, 533, Social Chairman, kkemm98880@aol.com
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SAVE THE DATE – 2013 TKE Golf Tourney, Friday, May 31st

The 18
th

Annual TKE Delta Nu Memorial Scramble is set for Friday, May 31
st

at Mozingo
Lake Golf Course in Maryville. This year's format will again be a four-man scramble, and
is open to all actives and alumni of Delta Nu, as well as Tekes from other chapters.

Online registration is now available –
www.nwtke.com/golfregistration2013

Build and customize your registration that
includes the golf tourney, mulligans that

benefits the TKE for Life Memorial Wall, staying at the TKE House and more.

Start solidifying your team now! With the growing popularity and number of participants, this year’s event will sell out.
Due to course restrictions, we are limited to 96 golfers. If you can’t get all four spots filled, register as a trio...as a dynamic
duo...or as a solo swinger, and we’ll help fill your team. Separate registrations need to be completed for each golfer.

Registration
18 holes of golf with cart, unlimited range balls, giveaways and prizes, lunch, and six drink tickets.

Schedule of Events (Times are tentative)

9:30 a.m. Check-in
10:00 a.m. Driving Range/Practice Green
11:00 a.m. Lunch
12:00 p.m. Alumni Announcements/Group Pictures
12:30 p.m. Golf – Shotgun Start
6:00 p.m. Awards and Prizes

A big thank you to the fraters who have committed to being a Signature Sponsor at this year’s event.

Six-Pack Sponsor – Jason Ayers, Farmer’s Insurance – All
golfers receive a complimentary 6-Pack with their registration,
thanks to Frater Ayers and his increased support for this year’s
event. All golfers will be given six drink tickets at the registration
table, to be used on their beverages of choice.

Watering Hole – Jon Cundiff, Weed Man – Every year a tapped
keg of beer is placed on Hole #8 tee box. Thank you once again to
Frater Cundiff for his continual commitment to Delta Nu and the golf
event. Of-age golfers, enjoy responsibly.

Donations and Sponsorship Opportunities
Do you own your own business? Get your name out to your fellow

alumni by sponsoring hole prizes or tournament giveaways.

Contact Brent Steffens at (816) 808-9600 for more information about the 18
th

Annual TKE Delta Nu Memorial Scramble or
at the email address below.

Y.I.T.B., Brent Steffens, 1384, TKE Delta Nu Memorial Scramble Director, mrbrentsteffens@yahoo.com

Make the TKE House your Hotel!

Why get a hotel? The TKE House will be open to all
fraters to stay for the weekend. You get access to a
room, full bathroom in each suite, and closet space.
All you need to bring is your own mattress, sleeping
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Alumni Historian Committee - Ed Propst, 276

Every time you have the opportunity to visit the DN TKE house, we hope to have new items on
display for you to see. This past couple of months we have been able to add 3 more composites:
67-68, 68-69 and 83-84. That brings us to 45 of the 57 possible composites. The recovery process
continues.

Those of you that were around in the mid 60’s may
remember that the chapter presented a Family Bible to Jacqueline Kennedy after
JFK was assassinated. A similar Bible was given to the house at the same time and
we now have that item on display along with the photo of the presentation in
Washington, DC. Other items added include a large TKE Crest carving, a TKE blue
blazer, 2 award plaque displays, and 2 favors from RCB’s from the early 60’s: a
beer stein and a hurricane lamp. Most impressive is the latest Top TKE Award
plaque for 2012 that further demonstrates what a great TKE chapter we have

created over the years. Keep it going!

Additions to the house are made possible because fraters are willing
to donate cherished items. We still have over 50 spaces on the walls
and numerous spaces in the enclosed cases for more items. Help us
fill the spaces by donating items you may have stored away over the
years. All or of these items help bring back many of the good
memories from our days on campus. Contact Ed Propst at
propst.ed@gmail.com or any member of the Alumni Board and we
will make arrangements for collecting your item. Thanks so much.

When you have a few spare minutes, would you visit the chapter
website: www.nwtke.com and go through the lost alumni list? See
if there is any that you might know their whereabouts? I have been
able to reconnect with two from my pledge class so far and we are
getting together later this year.

As you can see, there are a lot of exciting things happening with the active and alumni chapters.

Please consider joining the DN Alumni Association and help us keep your data updated. Dues are reasonable and the
value is great and keeping the bond is priceless.

Y.I.T.B., Ed Propst, 276, Alumni Historian, propst.ed@gmail.com
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TKE “Did You Know?”
Did you know…. The Delta Nu Board of Advisors members server for a staggered term of 3 years and oversee the 3 main
operational committees that manage the Alumni, Property and Active Chapter.

BOA Organizational Chart and Roles *Denotes member of BOA

Housing Corporation
*Chairman – Mark Witthar, DN 853 mwitthar@ford.com Term Expires: Feb 2016
*Treasurer – Chris Holder, DN 1362 chris67_99@yahoo.com Term Expires: Feb 2015
*Alumni Property Manager – Carson Riedel, DD 200-937 csgmaryville@hotmail.com Term Expires: Feb 2014
*Chapter Advisor – Matt Johnson- NWMSU Teacher Johnson@nwmissouri.edu Term Expires: July 2014

Delta Nu Alumni Association
*Membership – Brad Shelton, DN 651 brad.shelton@nwtke.com Term Expires: Feb 2016
*Corresponding Secretary – Merle Jones, DN 541 merlehwk@verizon.net Term Expires: Feb 2014
*Recording Secretary – Bob Nielsen, DN 640, nielsenbd1@yahoo.com Term Expires: Feb 2016
*Communications Committee – Michael Russell, DN 1467, mrussell0101@gmail.com Term Expires: Feb 2016
*Philanthropic Committee – Brian Carroll, DN 1354 brian-carroll-1354@hotmail.com Term Expires: Feb 2014
*Capital Improvement Committee – Steve Moss, DN 927 semoss@socket.net Term Expires: Feb 2015
*Events Committee – Kevin Kemmerer, DN 648 kkemm98880@aol.com Term Expires: Feb 2014
*Member at Large, Special Projects – OPEN Term Expires: Feb 2015
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Open Board Positions

The Board of Advisors is currently looking for one position on the Board of Advisors. This is a BOA voting position of
Member at Large to help with awards, recognition and the On Line Museum.

The position of Fund Manager for the Special Projects Fund is a non-voting position. This person can live anywhere and
is the liaison to the international fraternity helping generate funds to support TKE International and The Teke Education
Fund. Also, the position of Delta Nu Review Editor is open. This would be someone that would oversee the collection of
materials for the creation and assembly of the bi annual Delta Nu Review.

If you are interested or know of someone that is interested in any of these positions, please contact Mark Witthar at
mwitthar@ford.com

Non-BOA Voting Members and Committee Members

Faculty Advisor – Bryan Dorrel, bdorrel@nwmissouri.edu
Alumni Historian - Ed Propst, DN 276, propst.ed@gmail.com
Delta Museum Curator - Rich Reetz, DN 650, rjtr@sbcglobal.com
Web Portal - Nathan Welch, DN 1386, nathan_welch@hotmail.com
Delta Nu Review Editor - OPEN
Communications Frater Profile - Mark Rinker, DN 895, mark_rinker@hotmail.com
Philanthropic - Pete Greve Fund Mgr.- Bruce Barlow, DN 533, bbarlow88@comcast.net
Philanthropic - PJG Asst. Mgr. - Dick Westbrook, DN 547, westbrookrichard@msn.com
Philanthropic - Special Projects Mgr.- Tony Dorrel, DN 920, anthony.dorrel@fedex.com
Philanthropic - Scholarship TKE Mgr.- Dave Teeter, DN 901, dteeter@mc-wildcats.org
Social Events - Des Moines Coordinator - OPEN
Social Events - Kansas City Coordinator- OPEN
Social Events - Omaha Coordinator- OPEN
Social Events - Scott Keilbey, DN 666, skeilbey@tnemec.com
Social Events - Arrowhead - OPEN
Social Events - Golf - Brent Steffens, DN 1384, mrbrentsteffens@hotmail.com
Social Events - Bowling KC - Max Knudsen, DN 779, mknudsen@larsondoors.com
Social Events - Homecoming Chairman- OPEN
Social Events - 60th Year Celebration 2014 - Tony Dorrel, DN 920, anthony.dorrel@fedex.com

Housing Committee and Special Projects Members
Property - Support - Randy Kropf, DN 884, randy.kropf@lacledegroup.com
Property - Special Projects - Bill Ingels, DN 508, bingels@cebridge.net
Property Mgr.-Workweek Team - Ed Hansen, DN 619, ed.hansen@o-mschools.org

- Brian Lohafer, DN 564, blohafer@usd458.org
- Craig Poldberg, DN 761, cpoldberg@msn.com

If you want to lend assistance to any of these committees, contact the Frater who is designated as the leader of this
endeavor. Likewise, if you have some input or see an unfilled need we need to hear from you.

If one of these activities in need of financial support is of special interest to you, feel free to donate. By designating your
donation, your contribution will be set aside to help defray the cost of that activity or financial goal. This contribution is
voluntary and in no way affects your status with the Alumni Association or the International Fraternity.
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Alumni Profile – Richard “Dink” Dinkel, Scroll 13

Frater Richard Dinkel hails from Greenfield, Iowa
and graduated high school there in 1953. He then
attended NWMSC, graduating 1958 with a BS in
Secondary Education, Business/ Economics/
Sociology. pictured to the right.

After graduation, Frater Dinkel was drafted into the
US Army in 1958, serving two years. He points out
that early in the history of the chapter a number of

Delta Nu TKEs had served in the military, and the non-hazing policy
of TKE served as an attraction as ‘they weren’t about to come back
from that and subject themselves to (hazing) by a bunch of high
school kids’. Much of the early success of the chapter was due to
the maturity and leadership of these Fraters. Richard Dinkel on IFC with Fraters Dave Hansen and Paul White in 1958

During his years at NWMSC, he was part of the gang that frequently met at Paul
and Karla White’s house to eat dinner and develop vision for TKE Delta Nu. The
active chapter was then housed at Quad #4 on campus pictured left.

In 1958, he married his wife Mickey, from Council Bluffs, Iowa. Sadly, in 1989
Mickey was diagnosed with Early Onset Alzheimer's Disease, which would
ultimately claim her life in 2001. Richard served as her fulltime caregiver during

this time. This experience and TKEs national commitment to Alzheimer's Research and philanthropy is important to
Frater Dinkel, who encourages all TKEs to support this important charity.

After attending NWMSC and his years of military service, Richard worked in the Group Claims department for Bankers
Life of Des Moines, Iowa - later renamed Principal Financial. He relocated to Atlanta in 1966, serving as their Southeast
Regional Claims Supervisor. In 1971, he began consulting in the area of Employee Benefits, then as a Financial Services
Marketing Representative from ’84 – ’87. A few years of construction related self-employment and eleven years (’92-
’03) as a Customer Service Manager for Mitchell Marketing, Inc round out Frater Dinkel’s many years of productive work
history in the Health, Financial, and Marketing sectors.

Richard retired in 2004, but he hasn’t slowed down too much. He took up golf at the young age of 69, and is still
walking the course today, weather permitting.

TKE provided Richard a core group of ‘Friends for Life’ and people who inspire and challenge
him to this day. He has remained in contact with those core friends throughout his working
years. He is a Life Loyal Teke and continues to be a significant donor and supporter of Delta
Nu chapter. He is an active dues paying member of the Delta Nu Alumni Assn. for the last 6
years. It is this author’s opinion that Frater Dinkel has fully represented all that is TKE – love,
charity, and esteem - in his life and actions since his college days.

Check out the other Frater Profiles on the NWTKE.com web site. To submit a Frater Profile or to nominate someone for
a Frater Profile, contact Mark Rinker at the email listed below.
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Below is the list of Frater profiles we have completed to date. There profiles can be found at

http://www.nwtke.com/content/alumni-profiles

Gary Magill, 270

Reid Anderson, 8

Dr. JD Hammond, 21

Don Beeson, 78

Rod Burrell, 187

Benny Johnson, 104

Orlo Schroyer, 281

Phil Burmeister, 315

Ron Gayler, 317

Chuck Riley, 351

Hal Martens, 735

Steve Brightwell, 775

Todd Schuler, 871

Y.I.T.B., Mark Rinker, DN 895, mark_rinker@hotmail.com

__________________________________________________________________________________________

On behalf of the Board of Advisors and the Delta Nu Alumni Association, we hoped you enjoyed this edition of the
Delta Nu Review and we hope to hear from you and see you at one of the great upcoming events! . The Full Delta Nu
Review is produced 2 times a year, spring and fall and e reviews are produced monthly. If you are not receiving these
monthly emails, please contact us at brad.shelton@nwtke.com with a valid email address and I will update the
record.

Yours in the Bond, Acting Editor Delta Nu Review - Brad Shelton, 651
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Delta Nu Fraters entered into the Chapter Eternal. To view the obit, go to http://www.nwtke.com/content/obituaries

Scroll Frater Name

Pledge

Class

Memorial

Fund Deceased Date Scroll Frater Name

Pledge

Class

Memorial

Fund Deceased Date

3 Richard D. Pistole 1954 Spring April 13, 2010 245 Charles H. Allison III 1962 Spring $45 February 12, 2010

9 George O. Brown 1954 Spring November 19, 2007 257 Robert E. Dickey 1962 Spring

10 Arthur E. Buckingham Jr 1954 Spring 263 Danny R. Hill 1962 Spring $200

12 Cyril N. Dougherty 1954 Spring $10 269 Robert M. Lewellen 1962 Spring $75 May 22, 2011

15 Daryl E. Flint 1954 Spring 272 Robert H. Meyer 1962 Spring

19 Billy H. Grooms 1954 Spring October 3, 2007 296 Leroy C. King 1962 Fall $500

22 Marshall B. Hatfield 1954 Spring April 26, 2012 299 Gary F. Schroeder 1962 Fall $30

25 William C. Hunt 1954 Spring $10 301 James N. Baker 1963 Spring $500

31 Thomas J. Stephens Jr 1954 Spring 304 Thomas W. Harvey 1963 Spring $60

36 Maurice Tobin 1954 Spring 306 Slade L. Jackson 1963 Spring $500

37 Carter E. Botkin 1954 Spring 316 Donald D. Cannon 1963 Fall $15

38 John W. Mauzey 1954 Spring 321 Jay E. Schug 1963 Fall $500

39 Morris L. Hamilton 1954 Spring 323 Emory G. Triplett 1963 Fall January 1, 1991

40 Robert W. Wilson 1954 Spring 327 Johnathon J. Banning 1964 Spring $20

41 Charles L. Johnson 1954 Spring 345 Jerry R. Knauss 1964 Spring $114

42 Ralph L. Barnett 1954 Fall July 31, 2002 362 Burton L. Richey 1964 Fall $20

45 Leon F. Miller 1954 Fall May 28, 2011 365 Richard W. Wiles 1964 Fall $500

49 William J. Handley 1955 Spring April 15, 1988 367 William L. Andrews 1965 Spring $500 August 21, 2009

58 Harold E. Lynch 1955 Fall 381 Donald M. Russell 1965 Spring December 1, 2009

61 Robert W. Straub 1955 Fall $110 December 14, 2010 394 Keith D. Peterson Jr. 1965 Fall $250 August 29, 2005

64 Joseph G. Ochoa 1956 Spring May 29, 2008 398 Woodrow K. Southard 1965 Fall February 13, 2013

65 Maurice L. Farnan 1956 Spring March 9, 2008 401 Richard Van Meter 1965 Fall

66 Jesse H. Masters 1956 Spring 421 John A. Mundy 1966 Spring $510

68 Charles A. Johnson 1956 Fall 449 Scott L. Eckard 1967 Spring $65

71 Robert L. McCullough 1956 Fall 456 Eldon L. Kariker 1967 Spring $120

72 William L. Merrick 1956 Fall November 5, 2009 459 Edward N. Phillips 1967 Spring August 18, 1995

73 Robert C. Moran 1956 Fall 500 William E. Lantz 1968 Fall $500

80 Louis G. Gray 1956 Fall September 26, 1995 544 Deane L. Layland 1970 Spring $20

84 Lawrence C. Brown 1957 Spring January 7, 1999 551 Robert L. Wright 1970 Spring

100 Carl D. Haines 1957 Fall $220 September 24, 2010 562 Leslie W. Harman 1971 Spring $500

107 John K. Swan 1957 Fall 567 Lonnie D. Milbourn 1971 Spring $60

110 Dale R. Cooper 1958 Spring $680 580 Peter J. Greve 1971 Fall $500 March 21, 2009

111 Richard G. Dowell 1958 Spring March 20, 2005 583 Gale March 1971 Fall

112 Gael N. Florea 1958 Spring 593 Gary Heuwinkel 1972 Spring $500

118 Harry Rees Jr. 1958 Spring 601 D. Craig Corrough 1972 Spring

128 Lewis V. Price 1958 Fall $150 July 12, 2009 609 William J. Bolyard 1973 Spring $500

130 Richard W. Bauman 1957 Spring $5 April 21, 1999 631 Charles A. Wass Jr. 1973 Spring September 3, 2000

138 George F. Cottle 1959 Spring 642 Richard H. Larson 1973 Fall $500

148 Jerry L. Lewis 1959 Spring $85 February 7, 2011 660 Frank Cox 1974 Spring $70

150 Joseph A. Merrigan 1959 Spring 723 Tom Strickler 1976 Spring $25 October 12, 2010

169 Peter A. Jackson 1959 Spring $615 738 H. Dean Nugent 1976 Spring $40 March 14, 2003

180 Patrick J. Rowan 1959 Fall $40 743 William M. Gallen III 1976 Fall

183 Giles G. Walter 1959 Fall January 24, 2010 818 Jeffrey E. McNeely 1979 Spring $640

196 Vern O. Colvin Jr. 1960 Fall 823 Mike Settle 1979 Spring $590

202 James W. Stephens Jr. 1960 Fall 870 Christopher C. Sams 1980 Fall $500

203 Michael R. Stephens 1960 Fall $100 June 23, 2007 912 Stephen E. Healey 1982 Fall $500

211 J. S. Croley 1961 Spring 987 Rick A. Spies 1985 Spring $500

212 Robert H. Cotter 1961 Spring $20 April 26, 2011 1014 Wayne P. Cherry 1986 Fall $344

213 Thomas R. Custer 1961 Spring $10 1049 David Ebright 1987 Fall November 19, 2012

216 Michael D. Landry 1961 Spring July 20, 2007 1071 Peter Wieland 1988 Fall $1,050

219 James B. Oriley 1961 Spring 1152 Paul E. Jones 1991 Fall $220

223 Billy D. Scott 1961 Spring May 11, 2012 1178 Ryan C. Tesdell 1991 Fall $270

230 Ronald R. Zimmerman 1961 Spring $45 May 24, 2012 1280 Kurt D. Gentry 1996 Fall $500

233 Bruce G. Baker 1961 Fall May 10, 1997 1365 Jeremy D. Barlow 2000 Spring $500 September 10, 2011


